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Outcome 3 - Employment 

Department of Employment Question No. EM0019_14

Senator Cameron provided in writing. 

Question

Renewal of employment service provider contracts 

1. Will the government be renewing employment service provider contracts on 1 July 
2015; or 2. Will the Government be rolling over the existing contracts? 3. If the 
Government will be rolling over the existing contracts, will the term remain at 4 
years? 4. If not, what length of time will the new contract terms be? 

Answer

The Government is considering options regarding Job Services Australia contracts 
from 1 July 2015 and announcements will be made in due course.


